Monthly Report from ANC 2B Re-districting Task Force

August 1, 2011 (Originally submitted by E-mail)

A subcommittee for ANC 2B re-districting had an initial meeting on July 26, 2011 from 7:30pm to 8:30pm to set up a process for recommending re-districting boundaries for 2B. In attendance were 8 of 9 ANC 2B Commissioners, as well as the at-large community members that had volunteered to Council Member Evans' office. Ward 2 committee chair Tom Birch was there to help guide us through the process and answer questions. We planned to have a working group session on August 9, 2011 to make an initial proposal, then solicit public comment on the proposal for 3 weeks, including a community forum on August 31, 2011. Then we will take the feedback and edit the proposal accordingly, with additional public comment period and at least one further community forum. There was general consensus in the room that we may not need to change much in the way of existing boundaries.